
PROTECTING OUR
TENNIS COMMUNITIES.

We are taking extra precautions to help stop the spread of COVID-19 so that 
everyone can continue to play tennis in a safe and healthy environment.

BEFORE 
YOU PLAY

Stay at home if you:
	have been in contact with someone with COVID-19 in the last 14 days.
	have been overseas or exposed to someone with COVID-19 in the last 14 days.
	have flu-like symptoms.
	or are in a high risk health category, e.g. elderly or have a pre-existing medical condition.

Smaller 
groups.
Tennis players do not need to 
be in close proximity to one 
another. However, as an extra 
precaution we are reducing 
the size of our group lessons.

Tennis 
equipment.
All players and coaches must 
wash their hands before and 
after being on court. We are 
cleaning all communal gear 
regularly with a disinfectant.

The racquet 
tap.
Tennis players are a friendly 
bunch. Right now, instead of 
high fives or handshakes, tap 
racquets instead. Our coaches 
are leading by example.

Clean 
environment.
We are being extra cautious  
when it comes to cleaning 
surfaces and objects. We are using 
hand sanitiser regularly and ask 
you to remember to sanitise too.

The pick up/
drop off.
If you are dropping off or 
picking up a player, we ask 
you to please arrive and leave 
as close as possible to when 
you need to be here.

Open gates.
We are leaving all our  
internal court gates ajar until 
further notice. This will help 
reduce the surfaces players 
need to touch before and  
after they play.

Developed with current information as at 18 March 2020 and subject to change.


